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Subject: Port stpen rate rise proposal

As a pensioner in Nelson Bay we find it hard to make ends meet so a 7.5 rate increase will make it harder. When the council
had a vote by residents there where 72 percent voted against and only 14 percent voted for but council did not listen and went
ahead anyway.

Terrence Smith
Resident with wife (Lynn)





